
 

 

 

Randstad representatives will be in the foyer of the  
Grand Island Town Court on  

 

 

Wednesday, June 4, 2014  

 10:00 am - 12:00 PM 

 

 

We are eager to meet with workers in the  
manufacturing, warehousing, and customer service 

industries! 
 

 

No appointment necessary, 
 just bring your resume and come prepared to interview with one of 

our consultants. 
 
 

Call or email with questions:  
(716) 706-2155 

elizabeth.vanharken@randstadusa.com  
 



 


